From: Vihstadt, John <JVihstadt@krooth.com>

Sent: Friday, January 04, 2019 9:50 AM EST

To: Catherine O'Malley <comalley@arlingtonva.us>; Perez-Lopez, Jessica <JPerez-Lopez@krooth.com>
Subject: RE: Follow-up and availability to meet?

Have we heard back from Ms. Fava?
| think she returned from holiday yesterday, so let’s give her another day or two.
Thanks,

JEV
K\ EACTMAN

John Vihstadt, Esq.
Krooth & Altman LLP | 1850 M St NW, Suite 400, Washington, DC 20036
Ph: 202-293-8200 | Email: jvihstadt@krooth.com | Website: www.krooth.com |

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTE:

This electronic mail transmission, along with any accompanying documents, contains information from the law firm of Krooth & Altman LLP which is confidential,
and/or legally privileged. The information is intended only for the use of the intended named recipient. If you are not the intended named recipient, you are hereby
notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents of this emailed information is strictly prohibited and that this
email should be returned to this firm immediately and deleted and destroyed by you. In this regard, if you have received this email in error, please notify us
immediately.

From: Catherine O'Malley <comalley@arlingtonva.us>
Sent: Friday, December 28, 2018 10:46 AM

To: Perez-Lopez, Jessica <JPerez-Lopez@krooth.com>
Cc: Vihstadt, John <JVihstadt@krooth.com>

Subject: FW: Follow-up and availability to meet?

Hi Jessica:
I’'m forwarding this to you to work out when would be a good time for John to meet.

Cathy

Catherine Kiami O’Malley
Aide to John Vihstadt
Member, Arlington County Board

From: Fava, Andrea [mailto:afava@amazon.com]
Sent: Friday, December 28, 2018 7:09 AM

To: John Vihstadt <Jvihstadt@arlingtonva.us>

Cc: Catherine O'Malley <comalley@arlingtonva.us>; Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com>
Subject: Follow-up and availability to meet?

Dear John,

It was great to meet you at the Arlington Chamber luncheon. Would you be available to meet for coffee in January? | would love to
hear your perspectives as we consider next steps for our new headquarters in Arlington.

In the meantime, wish you a happy New Year!

Andrea

Andrea Fava| Public Policy Director | Amazon
afava@amazon.com | T 202.442.2952 | M 202.580.9510




